TUITION AID ONLINE APPLICATIONS FOR THE 2018/2019 SCHOOL YEAR NOW
BEING ACCEPTED. DEADLINE FOR APPLICATION IS JANUARY 31, 2018.

The Archdiocese has begun accepting applications to receive tuition aid for the 2018/19
school year. This program began last year and uses funds collected from the Archdiocese’s
One Faith, One Hope, One Love campaign to offer scholarships to students. These
scholarships are needs-based and are open to parishioners and non-parishioners.

Families who qualify may receive up to $1,000 per student. Apply online at the OLL FACTS
website (https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/4HJ28). This is the same website you used
to apply for tuition aid last year so you should have an account already established. The
deadline for applications is January 31, 2018. Families will be notified in April, 2018 if
they received an award from the Archdiocese and the amount of the award.

Our Lady of Lourdes will still be giving tuition aid, but only after the Archdiocese
distributes their awards. Families who would like to apply for tuition aid for next school
year MUST apply by January 31, 2018. If you have already applied this fall for tuition aid
for a high school student, you do not need to apply again. Our Lady of Lourdes will notify
families in early June of awards received from OLL.

Again we want to emphasize that the deadline for all tuition aid applications for the
2018/19 school year is January 31, 2018. Please note that you will be required to
provide 2016 financial documents

For information and details about the Archdiocese’s tuition aid program please visit
www.catholicbestchoice.org. You can also call the Parish Office with questions at
922-0715.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING REGISTRATION FOR THE 2018/19 SCHOOL
YEAR

School parents will receive a registration packet in late February for the 2018/19 school
year. The registration form included in the packet and the registration fee of $125/
student will be due by March 28, 2018. The registration deadline is being moved up so
enrollment can be finalized in order to set the school budget. ALL students including
those who receive the state of Ohio EdChoice scholarship must complete the
registration form (one per family) and pay the registration fee ($125 per student) by
March 28. The Tuition Parish Grant application (if applicable) must also be turned in
at this time. We are giving you this information now so you can budget for this expense.

If you have any questions, please contact the Parish Office at 922-0715. Thank you.
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